
 

 

STATEMENT OF ROBIN TORCH 
 
FOR NOMINATION OF MISSION BROOK SANITARY DISTRICT TRUSTEE 
 
Good Morning Chairman Suffredin and Commissioners. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to come here today and present my qualifications to you for 
confirmation of my appointment to be a Mission Brook Sanitary District Trustee. 
 
I have lived in Northbrook for 30 years and raised my family here. I have a Masters De-
gree in Speech and Language Pathology and continue to work in a private practice here 
in Northbrook. I began my career working for the Chicago Department of Health in a 
pediatric clinic on the near north side. From there I went to work in a non-public school 
in Evanston and then a year and a half working for the state as an Early Childhood In-
tervention Provider. Then I went to a private school in Northbrook for 10 years until my 
current position in the private sector. 
 
As a parent and concerned citizen I have volunteered my time for numerous school and 
charity organizations. I have held leadership positions that included budget review and 
control. As a professional, I have held myself to the highest level of integrity and hones-
ty, and will continue to uphold this level in my association with Mission Brook Sanitary 
District. As a Speech and Language Pathologist I am aware of the importance of clean 
water and proper, sanitary disposal of household and human waste.  It is this 
knowledge and experience that will help me to serve the residents of the Mission Brook 
Sanitary District. 
 

 
I am grateful for this opportunity and I look forward to being of meaningful service to the 

County. 

 

Thank you Commissioners for your time today and for considering me for this position. 


